
 

  
 City Council Memorandum 
 

 
TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL DATE:  JANUARY 10, 2017 
 
FROM:  COUNCILMEMBER DAVIS WARDS: ALL 
 
SUBJECT: UPDATE ON THE LEAGUE OF CALIFORNIA CITIES 2017 STRATEGIC GOALS 
 
ISSUE: 
 
Receive an update on the League of California Cities 2017 Strategic Goals. 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 
That the City Council receive and file the report regarding the League of California Cities 2017 
Strategic Goals.    
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
The League of California Cities is an association of city officials that advocate and defend local 
control, by sharing skills, knowledge, and information to influence legislation that may impact 
California Cities.  
 
DISCUSSION: 
 
The League of California Cities Regional Public Affairs Manager, Riverside County, Erin Sasse, 
will be providing the attached presentation on the League’s 2017 Strategic Goals. 
 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact at this time. 
 
Prepared by: Paul Davis, Councilmember Ward 4  
Approved as to form: Gary G. Geuss, City Attorney 
 
 
 
_________________________________  
Paul Davis 
Councilmember Ward 4 
 
Attachment:     Presentation  


